
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Leo J. Bub SBC Missouri 
 General Attorney One SBC Center 
  Room 3518 
  St. Louis, Missouri 63101 
 
  314.235.2508 Phone 
  314.247.0014  Fax 
   
  lb7809@momail.sbc.com

August 22, 2005 
 
 
 
Ms. Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 
 
 Re: ACN Communications Services, Inc. 
  MFN Agreement Adopting Arbitrated ICA from  

Case No. TO-2005-0366 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 
 Attached for filing with the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”), 
pursuant to 4 CSR 240-3.513(4)(A), is the short form interconnection agreement between 
Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P. d/b/a SBC Missouri and the above CLEC adopting one of the 
interconnection agreements resulting from the multi-party arbitration in Case No. TO-2005-0336. 
 
 As the Commission is aware, this carrier previously signed a Memorandum of 
Understanding with SBC Missouri in which it agreed to adopt, pursuant to Section 252(i) of the 
federal Telecommunications Act, one of the interconnection agreements arrived at through 
arbitration before the Commission in Case No. TO-2005-0336.  The short form interconnection 
agreement specifically identifies the arbitrated agreement the CLEC is adopting and the 
Commission case number in which that agreement was approved by the Commission. 
 
 Please call me with questions or if anything further is needed.  Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

      Leo J. Bub 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: General Counsel’s Office - gencounsel@psc.mo.gov 
 Office of the Public Counsel - opcservice@ded.mo.gov 
 Dave Stevanovski - dstevano@acninc.com 
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